
 

 

(Translation) 
 

Ref.  MONO 042/17     
 

August 18, 2017 

 

Subject:           Additional Public Holidays for the year 2017 
 

 To:  President 

      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 Reference: The Company’s letter No. MONO 022/17, dated April 21, 2017 

 

    With reference to the disclosure of the revision of the public holidays for the year 2017 of 

Mono Technology Public Company Limited (the “Company”) as detailed in the Reference, the Company hereby 

would like to inform you of an addition of Thursday 26 October 2017 as a special public holiday of the 

Company for The Royal Cremation for H.M. the Late King Bhumibol Adulyadej. 

 

  

   Please be informed accordingly. 
 

 

 

 

               Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

           

              (Mr. Sang Do Lee) 

           Chief Executive Officer 


